
From: John Lindgren
To: Wayne Bergman; Paul Castro; Kelly Churney
Cc: Keith Williams
Subject: FW: Zoning Case Z-19-00203 - B-041-2019 - 2283 Ibis Isle Road
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 11:51:00 AM

ARCOM members,
See below.
John
 
 
John Lindgren, AICP
Planning Manager

Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building Department
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Phone: 561-227-6414
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
From: Christopher Peluso <cjpeluso@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 27, 2019 8:43 AM
To: John Lindgren <JLindgren@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Cc: keith@nieverawilliams.com
Subject: Zoning Case Z-19-00203
 
I have reviewed the proposed gates for the residence of Jeff and Lee Alderton and am fully
supportive of this addition to their home.
 
I reside at 2269 Ibis Isle, 2 homes away from the Alderton residence.
 
Best regards,
Christopher J. Peluso
 
Sent from my BlackBerry - the most secure mobile device
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